
CREDIT RIVER TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS  

 
ZONING ORDINANCE AND OFFICIAL ZONING MAP 

SUBDIVISION REGULATIONS 
ADOPTION OF STATE BUILDING CODE 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Planning Commission of Credit River Township, 
Minnesota, will hold public hearings on Monday, December 21, 2020, at 6:00 P.M. or as soon 
as possible thereafter for the purpose of receiving written and oral comments on the following 
items: 
 

1. Zoning Ordinance and Official Zoning Map 
2. Subdivision Regulations 
3. Adoption of State Building Code   

 
If you desire to be heard in reference to any of these matters, comments may be made at 
the public hearing or submitted by email to cnash@collaborative-planning.com prior to the 
hearing. Please refer to the instructions that can be found on the Credit River webpage 
for how to attend and provide comment during the meeting. 
 
 
By Order of the Chairman 
Chris Kostik 
 
 
Publish Saturday, December 5, 2020 
      
 
 


